
Appendix 4

Executive – 5 February

Recommendations from Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee held on 31 January 2019

Housing Development Company

RECOMMENDED

1. That the Committee welcomes and endorses the recommendations to 
Executive for the creation of a housing company wholly owned by the Council. 

2. That the Committee endorses the proposed governance arrangements and 
delegated authorities.

3. That the Committee is satisfied with this amount and endorses the proposal 
that £250,000 be loaned to the Housing Company by the Council by way of a 
set-up fund.

4. That the Committee receive an update in six months on the progress to 
establish the Housing Development Company.


